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Monday 25th April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We hope that you had a lovely Easter break and that you and your families have managed to stay well. 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming the children back to school after the break and to 

starting our summer term topics. We will send you the key dates for the term later this week. 

We wish to make you aware that from the 25th April, Somerset County Council Public Health advised 

schools to manage Covid-19 as an Acute Respiratory Infection (ARI) in line with other infectious 

diseases. Please see the following information from Public Health: 

 

If your child develops respiratory symptoms   
Respiratory symptoms are common amongst children and young people and can be caused by 
several infections (such as the common cold, Covid-19 or RSV). Common symptoms include 
runny nose, sore throat, cough, and a raised temperature.   
  
If your child has a temperature, of feels otherwise unwell, they should stay at home and avoid 
contact with others. They can return to school once they no longer have a temperature (without 
medication) and are well enough to do so.  
  
If your child has mild respiratory symptoms, such as a runny nose, mild cough, or sore throat, but 
are otherwise well, they can continue to attend school as normal. Please continue to reinforce 
hand washing and tissue hygiene to help us reduce the spread of all infections.   
  
  
If your child tests positive for Covid-19 infection.   
Testing for people with respiratory symptoms is no longer routinely recommended (unless advised 
by a healthcare professional to do so) and people with respiratory symptoms, or a prior positive 
Covid-19 test, do not need a negative result to return to school.  
  
If your child does test positive for Covid-19 they should stay at home for 3 days following their 
positive test. If they have, or subsequently develop symptoms, they should also wait until they are 
well. After 3 days, if they feel well and do not have a high temperature, the risk of passing the 
infection on to others is much lower and they can return to school as normal.  
  
Adults who test positive for Covid-19 are advised to stay at home for 5 days. The advice for 
children and young people is different because children and young people tend to be infectious 
to other people for less time than adults.  



  
You can seek advice on COVID-19 symptoms from the nhs.uk website. If you are concerned 
about your child’s symptoms, or they are worsening you can seek advice from NHS 111 at 
https://111.nhs.uk/ or by phoning 111.  
  
Advice for people who live in the same household as someone who has tested positive for 
COVID-19   
Children and young people who usually attend an education or childcare setting and who live with 
someone who has tested positive to COVID-19, or has symptoms of respiratory infection, can 
continue to attend the setting as normal. Please continue to reinforce your child’s handwashing 
and see national guidance for further advice about reducing the risk in and outside your home.   

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 
 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/check-if-you-have-coronavirus-symptoms/
https://111.nhs.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/people-with-symptoms-of-a-respiratory-infection-including-covid-19#what-to-do-if-you-are-a-close-contact-of-someone-who-has-had-a-positive-test-result-for-covid-19
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1065735/AG232_Safe_at_home_infographic.pdf

